ADITYA BIRLA

(Translation)

THAI RAYON

31 August 2023

Subject:  Report on the progress of the distribution of minority shareholdings (Free Float)

To: President, The Stock Exchange of Thailand

In accordance with the regulation of the Stock Exchange of Thailand (SET) requires that listed companies
with insufficient distribution of minority shareholding (Free Float) must submit progress report on free
float to comply with the Notification of the Board of Governors of the Stock Exchange of Thailand re:
Maintaining of Listed Company Status (No. 4) B.E.2550 (2007).

Thai Rayon Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform that the Company is aware
of the SET’s regulations in such matters and would like to inform the SET that the Company is
considering an appropriate solution to improve the distribution of minority shareholdings (Free Float)
to comply with the SET’s regulations. If there is any progress, the Company will inform the SET for

further information.

Please be informed accordingly,
Yours faithfully,

SOOPI-

Mr. Santosh Pati Tripathi

Vice President (Finance & Commercial)
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